
 Minutes of the 
Professional Education Council 

May 9, 2012 – 3:30 
GRH 3073 

 
 

▪Voting Members present:  Chair-Retta Poe,  Jackie Pope-Tarrence (for Sam Evans ), Marty Boman,  Fred Carter, 
Kathy Croxall,  Sylvia Dietrich, Keri Esslinger, Ric Keaster, Nathan Love, Hope Marchionda, Kerrie McDaniel, Carl 
Myers, Tony Norman, Pam Petty, Bud Schlinker, Vernon Sheeley, Tamara VanDyken, Sherry Powers (for Lisa 
Murley) Janet Applin (for Rico Tyler) 
▪Voting members absent:  Scott Bonham, Ashley Chance, Miwon Choe, Gary English, David Lenoir, Robyn 
Swanson, Rui Zhang 
▪Advisory Members (non-voting) present:  Ellen Gott,  
▪Guests:  Danita Kelley 
 
The minutes from the April 11, 2012, meeting were approved. 
 

 New Business 
 

  Office of Teacher Services-CEBS 
 
  ▪Presentation of Candidates Completing Requirements for Admission to the Professional Education Unit - 
   April 12, 2012 to May 9, 2012 
   Fred Carter presented.  There was a Carter/Sheeley motion to approve/second.  The motion passed. 
 
  ▪List of Student Teacher Candidates for Fall 2012 
   Fred Carter presented.  There was a Carter/Sheeley motion to approve/second.  The motion passed. 
 
   Fred reported that he, Sherry Powers, and Sam Evans recently visited 40 international student teachers in Europe. 
 
 COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES 
 
 Educational Leadership Doctoral (EdD) Program 
  
 ▪Make Multiple Revisions to a Course – EDLD 799, Dissertation Research 
 There was a Love/Boman motion to approve/second.  Tony Norman presented and the motion passed. 
 
 Other Business  

 
 For Information Only 
 
 A temporary course, ENVE 525 - Education for Sustainability, will be offered in the fall 2012 semester. 
  
 The meeting adjourned at 3:40. 
 
      
           Susan Krisher 
           Council Secretary 


